
Reducing the risk of Covid-19 
 
 
 
 

In the interests of keeping Country Dancing safe, we still want to 
minimise the chance of spreading Covid-19.  
 
Please check this website before travelling. 
 

If you have been in contact with Covid-19 in the recent past, we ask 
you to stay away until you are in the clear. 
 
We will provide hand sanitiser. You are asked to use it frequently and 
to wash your hands regularly. 
 
We will be supplying tea or coffee and a biscuit at the interval. Please 
bring your own cup and if you wish your own water bottle. 
 
You are not required to wear a mask, although you may do so if you 
wish  

 
A card reader for contact-less payment will be available.  
 
The hall will be well ventilated so you may wish to bring a jumper or 
cardigan to keep warm. 
 


